
Karratha Arts and Community Precinct NSRF 

The City of Karratha is committed to creating 

an iconic statement through the proposed 

Karratha Arts and Community precinct, which 

will include a new theatre, library and 

community facilities, rooftop cinema, outdoor 

amphitheatre and function spaces. 

Whilst unsuccessful in Round One of the 

National Stronger Regions Fund (NSRF), the 

City of Karratha engaged a multi-disciplinary team of Consultants to provide input into Round Two 

of the NSRF. 

Pracsys was commissioned to assist the City of Karratha in assessing the economic impacts of the 

Karratha Arts and Community Precinct. Pracsys provided economic analysis surrounding the 

following criteria: 

• The extent to which the project contributes to economic growth within the region 

• The extent to which the project supports or addresses disadvantage in the region 

• The extent to which the project increases investment and builds partnerships in the region 

Outcomes: The City of Karratha was successful in securing $10,000,000 from the NSRF in support of 

this project. 
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